
Allen, Meredith 

3/28/2014 12:18:43 PM
Raymond G. Fugere (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: For Review: Video 

Ray,

Below is the link to the video for your review. I'm out of the office and can't access this 
version. I saw an earlier version and thought answers particularly the last one will be very 
helpful for Geisha's leadership team to hear. There were some typos in that one that we asked 
to have fixed so hopefully that was done. Please let me know if you are ok with the video. 
Thank you so much for taking the time to do this. It is really valuable for the greater Electric 

Ops team to hear directly from you.

Best,
Meredith

Please click here to view the updated video.
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